
May 24, 2007 
  
RE: Reproductive Bioengineering 2008, April 1-5, 2008, Kuhtai, Austria. 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We are glad to inform that the homepage of the meeting is up on the air. All the information, 
including abstract submission and registration can be found in the following link: 
http://www.congressinfo.net/bioeng/ 
 
We invite you to share the results of your recent studies with the participants in this scientific 
meeting.  Please let us know, at your earliest convenience if you can attend the meeting, and 
please send us a tentative title of the talk and the names of authors along with their affiliations.   
 
Reproductive Bioengineering 2008 is an independent initiative and will be self-supported. At 
present we do not have any funds to help the attendance of either speakers or organizers. Any 
sponsorship that the local organizing committee will manage to raise will go to help young 
participants or those from countries with negligibly small scientific support funds. 
 
We hope that you will be able to accept this invitation and to take an active role in Reproductive 
Bioengineering 2008. 
 
Please distribute this information to colleagues who may be interested in this meeting. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Ludwig Wildt, MD, Medical University of Innsbruck, Co-Chairman. 
David Elad, DSc, Tel Aviv University, Co-Chairman. 
 
 
PS: If you wish to be taken off this mailing list, please send us a short note. 
 
 


